
 

  

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The City of Rockford’s Planning and Zoning Commission will conduct a public hearing at 

approximately 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, July 26, 2018 at the Rockford City Hall, 6031 Main 

Street, Rockford, MN  55373.   

 

The purpose of the public hearing is to consider amendments to the City Code (including the 

Zoning Ordinance) regulating off-street parking, accessory buildings, and outdoor storage. 

 

The public is invited to attend to provide input or ask questions.  Written comments should be 

submitted to City Hall no later than July 20, 2018.  Please note that all correspondences received 

will be made part of the agenda.  If you require special accommodations, please contact City Hall 

one week prior to the public hearing. 

 

Audra Etzel 

Audra Etzel 

Deputy Clerk 
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